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March 19, 2014 
 
Asher Weinberg 
Environmental Coordinator 
Noble Energy 
1625 Broadway Ste 2200 
Denver, CO 80202 
Direct: 720 587 2198 
 
 
No Further Action 

Notice of Completion  
Produced WaterPit Closure 
Ramos 1K (Cass Garber 1K Facility) 
REM # 4795 
Location ID # 334104 
Pit facility ID # 288687 
Garfield County 

 
Dear Mr. Weinberg, 
 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (COGCC) staff has received the Notice of Completion and No 
Further Action Request submitted via e-Form 04 on March 17, 2014 for the referenced site.  Based on the review of 
data presented, it appears that no further action is necessary at this time at this site.  However, should future 
conditions at the site be discovered of contaminant concentrations in soils exceeding COGCC standards or if 
groundwater is found to be significantly impacted, COGCC may require that further investigation and/or 
remediation be conducted.  
 
The remediation project # 4795 is closed now and the status for the Non-Facility ID # 288687 has been changed to 
(CL)osed.  If you require any additional information, please call me at (970) 625-2497, ext 7 or contact me by email 
at carlos.lujan@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Carlos Lujan, Ph.D. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
NW Region 
 
Cc: Alex Fischer – COGCC Environmental Supervisor 
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